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www.kofc6043.org 

Brothers, 

 

 With God all things are possible, pray at all times. 

 

 GK John Moore 

 

 

 

John Moore .................. ……519-0744 

Fr. Padraig Greene .............. 846-4489 

Mario daSilva........................ 828-6006 

Stephen Natale ..................... 462-4483 

Mark Worrell ......................... 426-5375 

PGK Joe Balestreri .............. 484-5368 

PGK Brad Schieferstein ...... 846-7181 

Dave Frankenberger .          846-8561 

Daniel Hughes ...................... 462-0481 

John Rabada ........................ 846-4280 

Gene Dove ............................ 493-0683 

Jeffrey Carvalho……....510-754-1057 

PGK Mike Machi, Sr. ............ 462-9765 

Bob Dompe ........................... 583-5191 

PGK Frank Costa ................. 846-4205 

PGK Lou Santero ................. 846-5124 

Chris Sigua ........................... 461-2340 

Junior Estrada...................... 560-6346 

Open ......................................  

Open 

PGK Tim Tuttle ..................... 484-4341 

PGK Mike Kliment................ 426-1551 

PGK Ron Hebron ................. 895-2667 

02 June Donut Social; All AM Masses; Both Churches 

06 June Officer’s Meeting, 7:00 PM; St. Augustine’s Hall; Rm 5 

13 June Business Meeting, 7:30 PM, St. Augustine’s Hall; Rms 4-5 

     (Election of Officers for Columbian Year 2013/2014) 

28 June Vacation Bible School BBQ 

 

Potential Events; waiting to be confirmed 

 

07 July Donut Social; All AM Masses; Both Churches 

11 July Officer’s Meeting, 6:30 PM 

 Business Meeting, 7:30 PM, St. Augustine’s Hall; Rms 4-5 



 

 

 

Nominations for the Colombian Year 2013-2014 Officer & Director positions are open for 
any eligible & qualified Brothers and may be placed at any time for any position up to the 

time of the election (June 13 - Council Business Meeting). 

If you wish to nominate a worthy Brother or yourself for one of the Officer/Director 

positions, please contact the Worthy Grand Knight or the Worthy Deputy Grand Knight for 
posting information. 

 

I encourage all Council members to pray about and consider taking on one of the available 

positions. Ask not what the Council can do for you but what you can do for the Council - In 

giving we receive.  

Thank you all for the wonderful contributions you do for the good of our Council, Church 
and Community.  

Blessings, Mario  

 

Officer Nominations for Columbian Year 2013—2014 (3rd Degree or soon to be) 

Grand Knight: Mario daSilva Deputy Grand Knight: Stephen Natale 

Chancellor/Membership: Paul Unpingco Warden: Chris Sigua 

Recorder: Dave Frankenberger Inside Guard: John Rabada 

Outside Guard: Gene Dove Financial Secretary: Joe Balestreri 

Treasurer: Mark Worrell Lector: Mike Machi Sr. 

Advocate: Brad Schieferstein 1st Year Trustee: John Moore 

2nd Year Trustee: Tim Tuttle 3rd Year Trustee: Mike Kliment 

Directors and Others Nominations for Columbian Year 2013—2014 (All members 
eligible) 

Webmaster: Frank Costa Newsletter Editor: Bob Dompe 

Culture of Life Director: Lou Santero Council Director: Michael Egbour 

Communications Director: Junior Estrada Family Director: Open 

Youth Director: Open Church Director: Open 

Cancer Counselor Director: Paul Unpingco First Degree Director: Greg Jones 
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Are you skilled in Human Resources, Resume Writing?  Do you have experience 

as a Hiring Manager?  If so we are asking that you consider joining our team and 
help us help others in their search for employment.  

 

Contact Mike Machi 925 462-9765 or machifamily@comcast.net 

 

 Rev. Tony Herrera, parochial vicar of All Saints Parish in Hayward, 

to parochial vicar of St. Theresa of the Infant Jesus Parish, Oakland, 

effective June 15. 

 Rev. Giopre Prado, parochial vicar of St. Clement Parish, Hayward, 

to parochial vicar of St. Augustine Parish, Pleasanton, effective 

June 1. 

 Rev. Leonard Marrujo, who had been a seminarian at St. Patrick’s 

Seminary in Menlo Park, to parochial vicar at St. Augustine Parish, 

Pleasanton, effective June 1. 

 Rev. Padrig Greene, parochial administrator of St. Augustine Parish 

in Pleasanton, to extended study, effective June 1. 



 

 

  

 

Father Padraig Greene                                   Tune: Yankee Doddle 
Celebrating Your Service                                   Words: Dave Melander PGK 
*CCOP                                     May 19, 2013 

Father Padraig You Lead the Way 
Verse 1 

Father Padraig Greene you help us know Christ 
And to live as He asked us to 

The “light” of our lives, shines through our actions and words 
And helps others know Christ better too 

Chorus  
Father Padraig you lead the way 

  You are an inspiration 
 Helping us to make the world a better place 

  Living our lives as Christians 
Verse 2                                                                                                                            

 Father you established successful ministries 
To the dying and those with anxiety and grief 

Through listening, empathy, words, understanding and strong faith 
Many troubled minds, hearts, and lives have found relief 

 Verse 3                                                                                                                           Chorus 
Father Padraig you strongly support the Knights 

 Became a member and a Brother 
You are now our Council Chaplin 

Our Knights of Columbus could not be prouder 
Verse 4                                                                                                                             Chorus  

Important words Father Padraig Greene will say 
To help couples keep their marriage right 

“Get your calendars out right now 
 Schedule your next date night” 

 Verse 5                                                                                                                            Chorus 
Father Padraig, twelve years you served *CCOP 
   And proudly an American Citizen came to be 
  Asked the Knights for two flag poles; only two 

So the “Stars and Stripes” can in the sky 
 Over St. Augustine and St. Elizabeth Seton always fly 

 Verse 6                                                                                                                            Chorus 
  Father Padraig Greene we clearly know 

Equal opportunity for all is of course your goal 
The real test of our Own, our Churches and our Nations soul 

May be our commitment to reach this goal 
               Chorus 
*Catholic Community of Pleasanton                                                               
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We're in the midst of forming a Tri-Valley KofC Men's Music Ministry Choir, combining 

all 5 Tri-Valley Knights of Columbus Councils. 

 

Led by our very own Music Director (and soon to be Knight) Mark Sullivan and St. 
Joan's Choir Director (Janet Sullivan Whtiaker - Mark's sister), our Council has the 

opportunity to join other local KofC choir members to create something really great, 

fun and spiritually special.  

 

Our CCOP parish staff members have already given our proposed Knights of 

Columbus Men's Choir a big "Thumbs Up", especially from all our priests. However, 

Fr. Paul Minnihan (our incoming Pastor) has indicated his desire for us to define our 
initiative in a way that embraces the whole Tri-Valley contingency, especially the 

Pastors. He feels the best way to join all parishes together is to meet with all the 

Pastors, Music Directors, and Grand Knights of the Tri-Valley Councils. At this point, 

a meeting date is still not set but I'll keep everyone posted as developments are 
known. 

 

I welcome knowing your interest as we continue to develop the Tri-Valley KofC Men's 

Music Ministry Choir. 

 

I can be reached via email (jamarcri@sbcglobal.net), work (510/403-7827), cell 

(925/413-5538) or home (925/828-6006). 

 

Please join me in forming the Tri-Valley KofC Men's Choir - The potential is bigger 

than ever! 

 

Thank you again for all you do for our Council, Church & Community. 

 

Blessings,  

 

Mario daSilva/Deputy Grand Knight  



 

 

 Page 6 
August 2011 
 

  

 

Let’s keep our unemployed brother knights and their families in our prayers. 

Should you need coaching, direction, inspiration or motivation on you job 

search, I’m available!   

I also remind you that our CCOP Job Connections Group meets the 1st and 3rd 

Wednesday 3:30 PM – 5 PM each month at St Elizabeth Seton – Room A 
 

Mike Machi – 462-8579 – mmachi@mricareers.com 

Your comments on the Council website are solicited.  Take a look at  www.kofc6043.org 

 If you are receiving a printed copy of this newsletter and can be accessed via email 

you are missing out!  The electronic copy of the Newsletter arrives sooner, is in color and 
the content is not compressed to fit into the limitations of the printed page.  If you want 

an electronic copy, send your email address to:  dompe@pacbell.net 

 If you have submitted an entry to the Prayer Requests on the following page, please 

review the list to determine if your entry is correct and is still current.  Please contact the 
Newsletter Editor for any corrections, deletions and additions.  Entries older than six 

months will occasionally be removed.  If you wish to have the prayer request 

retained, please contact me.  

 Our Council is located in District 36.  See the District 36 web site at 

https://sites.google.com/site/district36website/ 

 

MedShare is an organization that reclaims new, unused medical supplies (of all types) that local 
hospitals would ordinarily discard into local landfills.  Through agreements with the hospitals, 
MedShare collects these supplies and brings them to their warehouse in San Leandro where 
volunteers sort and package the supplies for shipment to free clinics in the US and hospitals and 
clinics in third world countries or in areas suffering from natural disasters.       

Groups of 20-25 volunteers from CCOP have been helping MedShare for several years, and we 
would like to invite members of the Knights of Columbus to join us. If you would like to 
participate, or if you would like moreinformation, please contact Mark Nevins,  
menevi@sbcglobal.net, or 925-846-1014.     

Additional volunteer days for 2013 are scheduled for May 18, July 20, Sept. 
21, and Nov 16.  

https://sites.google.com/site/district34website/
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For those who are ill we pray that they will find 
the healing power of God: 

Ruth Carpizo– Friend of Brother Dave Seeger 
Lee Dravidzius– Friend of Brother Tom Smith 
Gary Lerner– Friend of Brother Stephen Natale 
Ellyn Kelly– Mother of PGK Ray Kelly 
Phil Johnson– Brother-in-Law of Brother Dave Jones 
Jeff Gilliland- Brother-in-Law of Brother Dave Jones 
Yvonne Crawford– Friend of Brother Dave Jones 
Susan Boyle– Sister-in-Law of Eileen Annicchero 
Paul Malino-Father-in-Law of Brother Michael Hewitt 
Monroe Strawn, Sr.– Father of Brother Robert Strawn 
Veronica Garcia– Sister of Brother Javier Garcia 
Ronnie Dove—Uncle of Brother Gene Dove 
Marea Solotar– Mother-in-Law of Brother Kevin Ryan 
Casilda Andrade– Aunt of Brother Savio D’Cruz 
Shane D’Cruz– Son of Brother Savio D’Cruz 
Joe Capoci- Friend of Brother Mike Burns 
Yrene Guerrero– Friend of Brother Mike Burns 
Rosalie Capri– Sister-in-Law of Brother Jack Barbaccia 
Adolf Soto- Friend of Brother Jack Barbaccia 
Olga Brocchini- Friend of Brother Jack Barbaccia 
Cecilia Miradette—Friend of Brother Jack Barbaccia 
Don Pierini— Friend of Brother Jack Barbaccia 
Mike Kotch– Son of PGK Mark Kotch 
Marge & Bill Martin– Parents of Brother Michael Martin 
Mike Santos– Son of Brother John Santos 
Jessie Unpingco– Uncle of Brother Paul Unpingco 
Remmy Unpingco– Mother of Brother Paul Unpingco 
Shirley Hintz– Mother-in-Law of Brother Paul Unpingco 
Segundo Unpingco– Father of Brother Paul Unpingco 
Rob Gibbs– Friend of Brother Paul Unpingco 
Robert Nazarenus– Dear friend of Brother Paul 
Unpingco 
Luke Hoppezar-Friend/Neighbor of Brother Mark 
Jacops 
Jonatan Jacops– Son for Brother Mark Jacops 
Frank Jacops– Brother of Brother Mark Jacops 
Eloisa Sots– Sister-in-Law of Brother Mark Jacops 
Christine Seishas– Sister-in-Law of Brother Tom 
Cortez 
Teresa Santero– Mother of PGK Lou Santero 
Mary Schibler– Sister of Brother Michael Schibler 
Adrienue Wood– Daughter of Brother John Wood 
Lou Ella Hepner– Sister of Brother Ellis Shott 
Antonio Silva– Uncle of Brother Mario daSilva 
Connie Fross– Friend of PGK Mike Kliment 
Helen Kliment– Mother of PGK Mike Kliment 
Chris Kliment— Son of PGK Mike Kliment 
Kevin Gooley- Brother-in-Law of Brother Dan Hughes 
Lisa Ager– Friend of Brother Dan Hughes 
RaShawna Balestreri– Wife of PGK Joseph Balestreri 
Gavin McFate– Brother-in-Law of PGK Joseph Balestreri 
Nina Balestreri– Daughter of PGK Joe Balestreri 
Travyn Rasiah– Son of Brother Pravin Rasiah 
Benjamin Cruz– Son of Brother Anthony Cruz 
Verna Geribaldi– Dear friend of Brother Richard 
Fredette 

Tom Cane- Friend of Brother Richard Fredette 
Jennifer Carpenter- Friend of Brother Richard Fredette 
Stephanie Weld– Niece of Brother Ron Hansen 
John Hansen– Brother of Brother Ron Hansen 
Ken Nahm– Friend of Brother Ron Hansen 
Tim Shirrer– Brother of Mark Worrell’s close friend 
Christina Gunther– Daughter of Mark Worrell’s close 
friend 
Helen Hirashiki-Wife of Brother Mark Worrell 
Marie Andal– Mother of Dennis Andal 
Kevin Ngwanyia– Son of Brother George Ngwanyia 
Christine Estrada-Wife of Brother Junior Estrada 
Pedrito A. Estrada– Father of Brother Junior Estrada 
Margret Jones—Daughter of PKG Joe Jones 
Bell Blanks-Cousin of PGK Joe Jones  
Joshua Studendorff– Son of Brother Michael 
Studendorff 
Dorothy McDonald– Grandmother of PDK Tim Tuttle 
Dotty Bartelson– Aunt of PGK Tim Tuttle 
Julie Steeves– Sister of PGK Tim Tuttle 
Mr&Mrs Peter Drummond– Friends of PGK Tim Tuttle 
Kelli Machi-Wife of PGK Mike Machi, sr 
Katie Machi- Granddaughter of PGK Mike Machi, sr 
Chuck Muth- Father-in-Law of PGK Mike Machi, sr 
Brother Tim Mullane’s Nephew 
(New) Brother Michael Auer 
Fr. Padraig Greene– Pastor and Council Chaplain 
Brother Richard Fredette 
Brother Rich Goddu 
Brother Paul Unpingco 
Brother Scott Cumberland 
Brother Paul Hill 
PGK Joe Jones 
PGK George Leja 
Brother Terry Gotowka 
Brother Larry Bell– Past Field Agent 
Jesse Stansberry–Past Field Agent 
Ray Fosse— A’s Announcer, Friend of this Council, In 
gratitude for his support 
 

For those who are deceased we pray that they will 
join in the love of God: 

 

 

For all who are serving in the military we pray: 

That the love of God will be with them. Especially those 
in harms way. 

 

 

For the following special intentions we pray: 

For All The Widows Of Our Brother Knights 

For all of Our Religious Orders throughout the world. 

 

 



 

 

 

 

Knights of Columbus 

Council No. 6043 
P.O. BOX 454 
Pleasanton, CA  94566 

 

 

 

 

TO: 

 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

  

ADDRESS CORRECTION REQUESTED 

 

FIRST CLASS MAIL 

Past issues of this newsletter can be found in our web site, www.kofc6043.org. 

Send your email address to Bob Dompe to obtain this newsletter via email. 


